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IN THE OFFICE OF THE

Hulm, Petra CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
DECEMBER 20, 2016

From: Gerry Dalton <gerry.dalton@gmail.com> STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 9:33 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Comment in relation to out of state attorneys for forthcoming DAPL related trials.

Dear Sir/Madam,

| wish to express my support for allowing out of state attorneys to appear on behalf of arrested protestors.
This | feel would be in the best interests of justice being served.

The matter is obviously devisive but given the widely publicized video of at best questionable actions by law
enforcement and the fact that many charges seem exaggerated the protestors should have fair and un-biased
representation for their defence.

Yours
Gerry Dalton





